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The ongoing pandemic has been challenging, yet we remain 
committed to responding to the ever-increasing demand 
for our services. Our Agency has adjusted to numerous 
modifications throughout the pandemic; however, these 
changes have come at a cost. Our funding sources have 
not kept up with the rising expenses of PPE, insurance, 
maintenance, technology, staffing and everyday necessities.

As the Agency continues to adapt to our ever-changing 
world, and technology evolves, we are determined to move 
forward to create the best learning, therapeutic and healthy 
environment for our most vulnerable citizens. We are providing 
our children, clients, and families with new and exciting 
resources to move forward in a technology driven world.

We rely on our friends and families to partner with us to help 
sustain and enhance our programs and services. Unrestricted 
funds allow us to allocate resources where they are needed 
most during the current year. We hope you will join us in our 
mission to help individuals with significant complex physical and 
developmental disabilities to reach their fullest potential and 
highest level of independence.

Your gift will help us move forward as we continue to 
adapt to the ever-changing world, improving the health, 
well-being, and quality of life for those we serve. 

DONATE TODAY 

To donate online, go to www.ladacin.org


